
Wednesday, January 14, 2015

Dear 3rd Grade Parents,

The 3rd Grade Program “Music is Everywhere” is quickly approaching!  Please save the dates for performances on Monday, February 9th at 1:30pm for students and teachers and Tuesday, February 10th at 7:00pm for family and friends.  Call time for Tuesday’s performance is 6:30pm in Mrs. Yturri’s classroom, Room 302 by the library.  Both performances will take place in the Gullett Cafeteria.

For the performances, all students need to wear “dress up” attire.  For girls, this means a nice dress or pants and for boys, a collared or button-down shirt.  No t-shirts or tennis shoes, please.  Anything suitable for picture day, church, a holiday party or wedding is acceptable.  I appreciate your help in reminding your child about this dress code and ensuring they are dressed appropriately for both performances.

We look forward to sharing our music with you in the coming weeks!

Stay warm!

Allison Yturri

Gullett Elementary Music Specialist

